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Dear sir/madam
I oppose the plans for Lidl on this site as a local resident.  The traffic in this road is already
too heavy and the proximity to the school and college raises the safety of the children who
already have to cross on a busy road,  there will be traffic hold ups which means higher
pollution in the area, the noise from traffic and deliveries at late hours are all issues as we
live so near. I also don't feel it is fitting with this residential area and there are already
shops in the area easily accessible to all on a bus route. So I absolutely oppose this plan.
Regards 

Sent from Samsung Mobile on O2




